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From: Mark Darienzo <markdari@pacifier.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 3:08 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB990

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear House Energy and Environment Committee 

I urge you to vote no on SB990.  I do not want any nuclear power facilities to be built in the state of Oregon until 
there is a permanent waste repository 

Thank you 

Mark Darienzo 


